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Campbell County 4-H would like to thank 
Karla & Kevin Spaulding for their 
volunteer service. They were recognized 
with the Outstanding 4-H Volunteer 
Award at the County Extension Council 
Meeting in January. They are active with 
the Saddle Up 4-H Club activities.  

Campbell County 4-H would like to thank the Northern KY Horse Network members for 
their volunteer service. They were recognized with the Outstanding Community 
Volunteer Award at the County Extension Council Meeting in January.  
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-  

4-H Snow Policy  
4-H sponsored activities are 

cancelled when Campbell County 

schools are closed due to bad 

weather. Individual leaders may 

decide to meet. Contact the 

Extension Office  

or your leader  

if you have  

questions. 



 

Page 4  — February 2022 

What did you do on this MLK Holiday? Our      
4-H/FFA Livestock, Horse and Country Ham 
Education Day was a fun filled day despite the 
weather! Thanks to all of our presenters and 
volunteers for helping make it possible!  

4-H/FFA Livestock Club 
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4-H club RePoRtS 

 
 

Kellsey Agnew 
kellsey.agnew@uky.edu 

Campbell County Extension Agent for  
4-H Youth Development 

 

 

Sherri Farley 
sfarley@uky.edu 

Campbell County Extension Agent for  
4-H Youth Development 

 
 
 
 

Owen Prim 
oprim@uky.edu 

Campbell County Extension Agent for  
4-H Youth Development 

 
Campbell County Extension Assistants for  

4-H Youth Development 
Katrina Harney 

katrinaharney@uky.edu 

Campbell Ridge Elementary 
The meeting of the 4-H Coffee Clovers was called to order 
on January 25, 2022 by president Rielynn. After our monthly 
was called to order, we said the pledge of allegiance and the 
4-H Pledge. Erlande and Charlotte led the pledges. The topic 
of our lesson was Snap Circuits and we learned how a snap 
circuit works. Our next meeting will be February 22. 
Jolene, reporter 

The meeting of the Camp Clovers 4-H Club was called to 
order on January 25, 2022 by president Sophia. After our 
monthly was called to order, we said the pledge of 
allegiance and the 4-H Pledge. Alexa and Carter led the 
pledges. The topic of our lesson was Snap Circuits and we 
learned about open and closed circuits and how to connect 
snap circuits. Our next meeting will be February 22. 
Darey and Sophie, reporters 

The meeting of the 4-H Lee Lucky Bees was called to order 
on January 25, 2022 by president Dustin. After our monthly 
was called to order, we said the pledge of allegiance and the 
4-H Pledge. Addy and Ava R. led the pledges. The topic of 
our lesson was Snap Circuits and we learned about snap 
circuits and how they make things do stuff. Our next 
meeting will be February 22. 
Alexis Martin, reporter 

The meeting of the Mr. Chunkies 4-H Club was called to 
order on January 25, 2022 by president Branson. After our 
monthly was called to order, we said the pledge of 
allegiance and the 4-H Pledge. Jessica and Gabe led the 
pledges. The topic of our lesson was Snap Circuits and we 
learned about open circuits. Our next meeting will be 
February 22. 
Brayden, reporter 

Crossroads Elementary 
On January 27, 2022, Ms. Author’s 4th grade Elephants held 
their monthly meeting. After our club president, Morgan 
called the meeting to order, we said the Pledge of Allegiance 
and the 4-H Pledge. Lanie and Justin helped lead the 
pledtgs. There were 18 members present at the meeting. 
The topic for this month’s meeting was the Lorax. One thing 
we learned during this months meeting was how to save the 
environment. Our next meeting will be in February. 
Bentley, reporter 

On January 27, 2022, Mrs. Bragg’s 4-H Corgi’s held their 
monthly meeting. After our club president, Ella called the 

meeting to order, we said the Pledge of Allegiance and the 4
-H Pledge. Bently and Gavin helped lead the pledtgs. There 
were 13 members present at the meeting. The topic for this 
month’s meeting was the Lorax. We wrote poems to stop 
pollution. Our next meeting will be in February. 
Isabella, reporter 

On January 27, 2022, Mrs. Hungate’s 4-H Cacti held their 
monthly meeting. After our club president, Jackson called 
the meeting to order, we said the Pledge of Allegiance and 
the 4-H Pledge. Dylan and Lacey helped lead the pledtgs. 
There were 19 members present at the meeting. The topic 
for this month’s meeting was the environment. One thing 
we learned during this months meeting was how to save the 
environment. Our next meeting will be in February. 
Olivia, reporter 

4-H Saddle Up Club 
On February 3, 2022, The Campbell County 4-H Saddle Up 
Club met over zoom on February 3rd. We had one hour of 
education before the meeting. We nominated and voted on 
a new secretary for the club. We also welcomed four new 
members to the club. The next meeting will be March 3rd at 
7pm at the Extension Office. 
Maddy Green   
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The 4-H Baking Club made homemade Quick Cinnamon Roll 

Bread. 
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4-H Teen Leadership group met to bake and bag up dog treats for donations.  
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